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February 9, 1962

Dr, L, O, Hickerson
109 Fourth Street SW
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Dr. Hickerson:

On two previous occasions we have written to you requeaﬁing a completion
report on your No, 1 Government well drilled in Section 9, Towmship 1
North, Range 80 West, in violation of our Rules and Regulations.

We have also requested through Bergér, Briggs & Company, additional infore

mation on the Charley Ellis well No, 1, Section 8, Township 35 North,
Range 13 West, Neither request has been enswered as of this date.

We solicit your immediate attention to this matter; and have enclosed a
few 0GCC Form-5's for your use,

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

Wm, R, Smith, Senior Petroleum Engr.
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